7th July, Hgd.

Dear Dr. Hofoten,

Thank you for your letter. It is mist kind of you to send me als
elso, the offprint on yowr paper.'Sterilization in Bweden'.
:.,-.....,...mj conslderation that wedghed a good deal on the sterilization
Dowsed]l of the Board of Oontrol, wvas that naturally enough, mentally
deficient girls 4o not meke good mothers, and that the exposure of
their children to mimmansgemant, neglsot, dirt, mal-phtrition and
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infection would be mmlﬁuumm,.h: those who think, ¢r who
rather obstinately contime to think, that mental deficlienay is nect

inherited.

Yours sinoerely,



